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Dear Parent 

Following guidance from the Education Minister yesterday evening, the school will now 

be closed this Monday 19th September to observe the Bank Holiday. 

We had originally planned to have a staff training event on Monday 26th September but 

this has now been postponed and the school will be open as normal on this day for all 

children (this training event will take place later in the year). 

Yours sincerely 

S Mone 

Principal 

 


